
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
MULTI-USE PATH IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
Linear Park at Utopia Drive from Riviera Boulevard to Pembroke Road 
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 445524-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of TransportaƟon (FDOT) will conduct a public meeƟng regarding 
the proposed improvements for the above-menƟoned project along Utopia Dr. 
The public meeƟng will be held both in person and virtually simultaneously on            
Tuesday, October 9th, 2024 at 5 p.m. at the Miramar Branch Library 2050 Civic Center Place, 
Miramar, FL 33025.  To parƟcipate virtually from your computer, tablet or smartphone 
please register using the following link (insert link here).  
ParƟcipants may also use their phone by dialing (insert number 
here). 

PROJECT PURPOSE 
To improve safety and serviceability of mulƟ-use 
pathway along canal C-9 
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
· Reconstruct and redesign of exisƟng pathway 

· Install guardrail at each intersecƟng road for 
increased pedestrian and automobile safety 

· Replace damaged light poles 
 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
· Work will be done in phases to reduce the 

inconvenience to the community. 
· Lane closures will occur one lane at a Ɵme during 

non-peak hours to minimize impacts on traffic. 
· No full roadway closures are anƟcipated. 
· Access to adjacent properƟes will be maintained 

at all Ɵmes. 
· No detours necessary 
 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
· AnƟcipated ConstrucƟon Start:  Fall 2025 
· AnƟcipated CompleƟon:  Fall 2026 
· EsƟmated ConstrucƟon Cost:  $981,365.00  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe statewide transportaƟon system that promotes the efficient movement of people 
and goods, supports the state’s economic compeƟƟveness, prioriƟzes Florida’s environment and natural resources, 

and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communiƟes. 

Public parƟcipaƟon is solicited without regard to race, color, naƟonal origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodaƟons 
under the Americans with DisabiliƟes Act (ADA) or persons who require translaƟon services (free of charge), should contact Bing Wang, P.E., Project Manager. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Bing Wang - P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
Florida Department of TransportaƟon, District Four 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Phone: (954) 777-4193  
Toll-free: (866) 336-8435, ext. 4428 
Email: Bing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us  

  Instagram/X (TwiƩer): @MyFDOT_SEFL 

  Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

  Project Website: 



 

Florida Department of TransportaƟon 
District 4 Consultant Management 
ATTN: Bing Want, P.E.  
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  

ROAD DESIGN IN PROGRESS  
Utopia Drive Multi-use Pathway  
Safety Improvement Project  


